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IN THE MATTER OF the Resource Management Act 1991 
  
AND  
  
IN THE MATTER OF Proposed Plan Change 63 at Darfield to the Selwyn District Plan 

 
  
LOCAL AUTHORITY SELWYN DISTRICT COUNCIL 

 
 MINUTE 2 

 

MEMORANDUM OF COMMISSIONER DEAN CHRYSTAL RELATING TO CLOSURE OF HEARING 

I wish to advise that I received the Applicants right of reply on the 17th of September 2021 and on the 

20th of September 2021 I concluded that I did not require any further information from any of the 

hearing participants and so on that date I have decided to close the hearing. 

 

 
Dean Chrystal      

Hearings Commissioner      

20th September 2021 


